August 26, 2021

The Milford Park Commission met Thursday, August 26, 2021 @ 4:00 at Fino Pool for a Community Forum. The following members were present: Chairman Paul Pellegrini, Joseph Arcudi, and Paul Braza were present.

Presentation was recorded by Milford TV.

Agenda

I. Community Forum

a. Review/Discuss Plans for Fino Pool

Discussion about the future of Fino Pool. Tom Scarlata showed plans for a remodeled pool with zero gravity entrance, 4 lap lanes, splash pad, new changing and bathrooms, office area and concession stand. There is also a plan to build an all-inclusive playground next to the pool as well. Everything will be MAAB and ADA compliant.

A few town members spoke about the pool pros and cons. Jamie Wheelock feels it should be larger. Peter Filosa has worked at that pool for many years and feels it's more than large enough for the community. Mrs. Bon tempo feels that this pool is as wonderful today for the community as it was 40 years ago.

II. ADJOURNMENT

Having no additional business, the Park Commission presentation ended at 4:36 Thursday, August 26, 2021.

Respectfully yours,

Catherine Luchini, Clerk

Paul Pellegrini, Chairman

Joseph Arcudi, Board Member

Paul Braza, Board Member

Jim Asam, Director